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From: Vander Lugt, Kristen
To: Alanis, Sarah
Subject: FW: Resignation from Ann Arbor Renters Commission
Date: Thursday, September 18, 2025 2:59:05 PM

 
 
Kristen Vander Lugt, Deputy Clerk - Operations (she/her/hers)
Ann Arbor City Clerk's Office | Guy C. Larcom City Hall | 301 E. Huron, 2nd Floor ∙ Ann Arbor ∙ MI
Direct dial (734) 794-6140 Ext. 41404
kvanderlugt@a2gov.org | www.a2gov.org
Follow the Clerk’s Office on Instagram @a2cityclerk

 
From: Barb Wood  
Sent: Thursday, September 18, 2025 11:05 AM
To: Rosanita Ratcliff  Hanna Larcinese 
Cc: Vander Lugt, Kristen <KVanderLugt@a2gov.org>
Subject: Resignation from Ann Arbor Renters Commission

 

 
Greetings Chair Rosanita and Co-Chair Hanna,
 
I regret to inform you that I will be unable to continue serving as a council member on the Ann Arbor Renters
Commission or the Education Committee. Please consider this my official resignation, effective immediately.
 
There are several reasons for my decision, and one immediate need. I would be happy to discuss this privately, but
not publicly. And it has been a pleasure to serve with both of you.
 
Regards,
Barb Wood




